

Memorandum No. 20-27

DATE: March 2, 2020

TO: City Commission

THRU: Greg Harrison, City Manager

John Sfiropoulos, City Engineer Tammy Good, CIP Manager

FROM: Matthew Kudrna, Project Manager II

Request for Approval

Staff is seeking City Commission approval to execute a drainage easement executed by Micro Typing Systems Inc. along with Exhibit A' which includes the sketch and description of the property.

Background

During the course of designing the Gateway Drive Improvement Project, it was discovered that an easement was needed for a new stormwater drainage outfall. The drainage outfall is a necessary requirement as a part of this stormwater project design.

The property owner, Micro Typing Systems Inc. has accepted the easement needed for the Gateway Drive Improvement Project.

Scope of Work

The City of Pompano Beach accepts the grant of easement from Micro Typing Systems Inc for the property described in said Easement Agreement, for the consideration of \$10.00.

Recommendation

Staff recommends Approval of the Resolution, which will be funded from 426-7570-538.65-03, CIP 16-292.